

#119-21

Commonwealth of Virginia Virginia Department of Education Superintendent's Memo #119-21

DATE: May 7, 2021

TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: James F. Lane, Ed.D., Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: 2021-2022 Identification of Title I Schools

To satisfy certain requirements of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended, the Virginia Department of Education must identify all Title I, Part A, schools in the Commonwealth of Virginia. The accurate reporting of Title I schools is critical when completing federal reporting requirements.

The Office of ESEA Programs annually requests that school divisions update the Title I status of their schools. The division Title I, Part A, Coordinator should complete the 2021-2022 Identification of Title I Schools form, **Attachment A**, and submit it to ESSA@doe.virginia.gov by Friday, June 4, 2021.

For more information

Please contact Shyla Vesitis, Title I Coordinator, by email at Shyla.Vesitis@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 225-3711 for more information.

JFL/sdv

A. Attachment: 2021-2022 Identification of Title I Schools (DOCX)